
 

Spring 2025 

Important Dates: 

4/5 — 4/6 Open House 

4/30 First Mens League 

5/6 First Ladies League 

5/9 First Mixed League 

Save the Date– July 26th  

     The Ash Brook Golf Club 2nd 
annual Charity Tournament  

A Message from Jason Course Superintendent  

A quick update on the course coming into spring: 

 We've transplanted over 100 trees to holes 1, 9, 10, 11, &17 

 18 dead standing Ash trees have been removed from the 11th, 
17th, and 18th holes 

 Sprinklers are installed on holes 2, 8, 11, & 17 as part of the 2nd year of a 3 year irrigation auto-
mation plan. During the season, sprinklers will be added to the final fairways to complete the 
project 

 The greens have been deep tined-aerified, sprayed for winter, and top dressed in preparation 
for this upcoming season 

 The Red tee deck on the 1st hole has been enlarged, so the Gold tees have an improved elevat-
ed tee box 

 The 3rd hole also has an improved, elevated tee box that now includes the blue, white, and gold 
tees 

 New/repaired foot bridges on the 18th hole, between holes 8-9, and between holes 2-3 

 Finally, we are getting 2 new rough cutting machines. This will help improve course conditions, 
pace of play, and help add stripes to the fairways 

2025 OPEN HOUSE 

April 5th & 6th from 10am – 5pm 

• Purchase memberships 
• Purchase punch cards 
• Sign up for ladies, men's or mixed league 

Please register for membership or punch 
cards in advance at ashbrookgolfclub.com 

Note: If you have already purchased a membership or 
punchcard(s), you will be able to pick up membership 
tags and/or punch cards  

Ashbrook Golf Club Newsletter 

NEW THIS YEAR 

All Golfers will be 
starting on the back 9 
every other Tuesday, 
Wednesday, & Friday 
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Men’s League Corner 

Last season’s Ash Brook Men’s League 
had 185 members enjoying the Wednes-
day course challenges and weekly prize 
with 120 participating in a great year end 
tournament. Bill Cullen has joined the 
league committee, and the committee 
has been meeting regularly to plan for the 
April 30th opening of league play. 

We had many great responses to the year 
end tournament survey and this feedback 
has helped the committee in the planning 
process for this year’s season. For 2025, 
our “super” senior members (75+ years 
young!) will have the choice to use the red 
tees for league play and we will also have 
a Stanley Cup themed mini tournament 
event on a Wednesday in May. A big thank 
you to our league sponsors who are fan-
tastic in their support of our league. Last 
year they added prizes, free drinks and 
free BBQs throughout the season and this 
year’s sponsorship is shaping up for 
some more great freebees!  Watch for the 
April league newsletter with more infor-
mation on this year’s events. 

Your 2025 Men's League Committee   

Terry Fenwick, Mike McLellan & Bill Cullen  

Mixed League Memo 

The Mixed League will be entering our 12th season. The 
League will be starting on May 9th and will end on Sep-
tember 12th. The wrap up day fun tournament will be on 
September 19th.  

For more information please contact Don Leaman: 
dleaman58@gmail.com or 905 372-8471 

Ladies League “Hello” for 2025 

Our 2024 ladies league had a very successful season, 
and we had a record membership of approximately 150 
ladies.    

A BIG Thank you to all our wonderful sponsors for sup-
porting our membership.  We look forward to another 
successful season. 

In recap, along with our Tuesday on-course challenges 
and weekly draws, we had two 9-hole scramble tourna-
ments and our amazing Year End Closing Tournament in 
September with over 100 ladies which offered grand door 
prizes and our yearly surprise handout to all our mem-
bers.  Our sponsors also stepped up with ‘Special BBQ 
lunches’ and ‘Have a Drink on Us’ days.  We were also 
excited to participate in the first ‘Interclub Golf’ event 
where we finished in 1st place competing against Dale-
wood and Warkworth Golf Clubs. 

In addition, at the Year End Closing Tournament, we 
raised $1,200 to help a family in need and helped with the 
Food Bank Collections. 

Cheers — Ash Brook Ladies League Coordinators 

Mary Jaynes & Maggie Graham  
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